
TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
BOARD OF ASSESSORS 

 
Friday, March 15th, 2024 at 1:00 P.M. 

Assessor’s Office, Edgartown Town Hall 
 

Present: Donna Goodale, Alan Gowell, Chris Scott- Board Members  

Also present: Patti Roads- Assessor and Elizabeth Francis- Assistant  

 

The meeting convened at 1:05pm   

  

1. The Board reviewed the February Sales Report.  

 

2. The Board approved the minutes from February 9th, 2024 

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes; Chris Scott- yes 

 

3. The Board approved payroll, invoices, warrants to the collector.  

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

4. The Board approved February and March Motor Vehicle abatements. 

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

5. The Assessor shared office updates with the Board.  

 The Assessor revisited last month’s meetings Personal Property and Real Estate 

abatement applications. 

 The Assessor informed the Board of DOR guidance surrounding employee housing for an 

exempt organization.  

 The Board and Assessor discussed whether or not the various parcels in the town would 

qualify for this exemption. 

 Board requested that the Assessor reach out to other towns and town lawyer for further 

guidance.  

 The Assessor shared a proposed residential exemption for affordable housing that may 

become a local option in our town.  

 

6. The Board approved three Special Assessment abatements.  

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

7. The Board voted to have single signature on future payrolls, preferably Chair but either of the 

other members may sign if the Chair is not available.  

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

Meeting entered executive session at 2:05pm 

Another meeting set for April 23rd, 2024 at 1pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:45pm   



Respectfully submitted: 

Elizabeth Francis  
Administrative Assistant to the Principal Assessor 


